

Mr. Ross Seyfried Shooting Editor

17200 ROAD 386 • P.O. BOX 38 • ROGGEN, COLORADO 80652

Mr. Wayne Bosowicz R.F.D. #2, Box 103 Dover-Foxcroft, Maine

Dear Wayne,

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for the exceptional bear hunt in September. Even more important, my thanks for reviving my faith in the words "master guide." Your sheer dedication to the success, safety and enjoyment of your clients seems almost unheard of today. My priviledged look behind the scenes of your operation revealed those "magic" elements that lead to success; knowledge, long nights, constant concern and hard work. Of course you aren't the only one, your team of guides ALL are extraordinary individuals and hunters. When you combine all of this with your love of and dedication to the great bears that you hunt, it simply demands the words "master guide." I say these things not only as a successful and happy client of yours, but as a licensed professional bunter in Africa. I am proud to be part of your profession.

Sincerely,

Ross Seyfried



